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Dear Parents, 
 
I hope you had a good half term and were able to enjoy some family time together. The children have certainly come back 
to school ready for their learning.  
As we begin to approach Easter, our Christian value for this half term is Forgiveness. As being able to forgive is one of the 
more challenging values, we will be exploring this in depth during Collective Worship and in class. The children have been 
invited to attend the Ashing Service in church next Wednesday afternoon to mark the beginning of Lent. 
 
World Book Day 
I am sorry for the late announcement of the theme for World Book Day. It has crept up on me a bit this year especially as I 
still have my Christmas tree up! Therefore, if the children would like to dress up, they can come as their favourite book 
character or they can decorate a potato as we did last year during lockdown. They could also do both if they wanted to. 
 
PTFA Smarties Challenge 
The Smarties challenge was a great fundraising success for our school. Although Durrington class raised the most money, 
Copeland class were the overall winners as we calculated the amount raised by average per pupil. 
 
Happy Book 
Pheobe wants to say thank you to Jessica, Lilly and Poppy for helping her when she hurt her hand. Summer would like to say 
a big thank you to Izzy for helping her when she hurt her hand. Maria thanks Izzy for being so helpful this week.  
 
Achievement from Home and School 
Home: Mya was proud of her certificate for a great first lesson at gymnastics; Mae was awarded the Gymnast of the Week 
at her club and Fay has achieved level 7 in swimming. 
School: The following children have all achieved their Bronze Mathletics award; Ivy, Danielle, Oliver, harry, Alfie, Noah, Mya, 
Elsie-Mae, Max, George, Hannah, Zac, Amalie, Scarlett, Poppy, Sophia, Ruby, Catherine, Gabriel, Abigail, Aviana, Minnie, 
Patrick, Sonny, Harry, Max, Sonny, Archie and Poppie. Danielle, Hannah, Catherine, Minnie, Sonny, Harry and Sonny have 
achieved their Silver Mathletics award. Congratulations Catherine and Sonny for achieving the Gold Mathletics award. 
Durrington class was once again awarded the Mathletics Participation Award this week and Fitzwalter class scored the most 
points in Spelling Shed this with 88,451,444 points. Our Top 10 Super-Spellers are Catherine, Alfie, Sonny, Jacob, Charlie, 
Noah, Patrick, Mya, Pablo and George. Sienna, Abigail, Isabelle, Summer, Joshua, Hannah, Isobel, Poppy and Ruby achieved 
Bikeability Level 2.  
 
Roll of Honour 
Our Learning Heroes this week: Children who have helped friends to play well together.  
Copeland: Esmée has been a great help at keeping the peace this week, finding new ways to resolve problems.  
Durrington: Ray always helps friends to sort out any problems. He is always kind and helpful. Well done Ray. 
Fitzwalter: Sophia always helps her friends. She is great at resolving problems and she is kind and caring to everyone.  
Quickbury: Finley has made fantastic choices with his friendships. He has been a great example to his friends and known 
when to leave people to get some space.  
Well done children. You are all TERRIFIC! 
 
Mrs Brittaine’s Star of the Week 
My Star of the Week is Charlee for having the ability to help to keep the peace and to restore friendships when needed. 
 
Birthdays 
This week we sang the birthday song to Charlie (8) and Archie (9) who are celebrating their birthdays today. 
 
Letters/Parentmail Home 
Team Assembly 
PGL Residential Trip - Payments  
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Dates  
Monday 21st February: Spring half term begins 
Thursday 3rd March: World Book Day  
Friday 1st April: End of term 
 
Have a good weekend, keep safe. 
 
Mrs Lorna Brittaine 
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